
 

 

 

May 9, 2021 

 

Sunday 

 
Join us in worshipping God in the sanctuary or from your home  at 9:30 

a.m.   Please follow the guidelines that are in this bulletin and our 

Facebook page for attending worship in person. Our site on You Tube is 

Holland Church Nebraska. 

 

Your offering to God may be mailed to Randal Wubbels to the church or 

placed in the offering plate when you enter church.  

 

 

 
Hebrews 10:23-25    ESV 

23 Let us hold fast the confession of our hope without wavering, for he 
who promised is faithful. 24 And let us consider how to stir up one 
another to love and good works, 25 not neglecting to meet together, as is 
the habit of some, but encouraging one another, and all the more as you 
see the day drawing near. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mission Statement: 
Together, we will 
       Follow Christ, 
         Share Christ’s love, and 
           Serve in the Power of Christ.                          

 
 



Tuesday 
Consistory will meet at 7:00 p.m. in person  Concerns or questions 
please contact Pastor Randy. 
  

Our Church  
Holland will host Vacation Bible School this summer; June 7-11, 2021 
9:00 a.m.-12:00 noon. Please tell your neighbors and friends to join us 
for a time of Bible learning, crafts and having a fun environment for a 
week. We will follow the guidelines that LLCHD will have in place at the 
time when we hold our Vacation Bible School.  We will collect 
nonperishable food items for the Norris Area Pantry. For more 
information contact Judy Nyhof. Her phone number is in our church 
directory.  We have an online form on www.thehollanchurch.org. 

Pastor Randy has extended his contract until January 31, 2022. 

If you are interested in being part of the Sunday morning Praise Team 
please contact Dick Marolf by the end of May.   

Andrea Clark will be marrying Alex Deurdeuff in Iowa, on June 4.  To 
offer congratulations and best wishes cards/and or gift cards may be 
placed in the box on the information desk. 

 
 

Up Coming Events 

 
On Sunday, May 16, 2021 we will honor our graduates.  If they are in 
attendance we will ask them to come forward and be recognized.  We 
will also have graduates on our power point. 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Our Church-Guide Lines  

Mask wearing is OPTIONAL as long you can maintain a distance of at least six 

feet from others who are not in your immediate family.  This meets the 

standards set by Lancaster County. 

1] Mask exception: Someone who has a medical/physical condition that makes 
wearing a mask unworkable or someone who can maintain a distance of at least 
six feet from others who are not in their immediate family. 

2] If not feeling well on a Sunday, please remain home. 
3] Offering plate will be placed on a stand in the entryway. 
     Offering may be deposited prior to or after service. 
4] When entering the building, please apply hand sanitizer. 
     Sanitizer will be placed near each entrance. 
5] The interim streaming technology is located at entrance of 
     sanctuary, please navigate around the equipment carefully 
     when being seated. 
6] Seating: Seating will be spaced. Pews with Bibles/hymn books 
     laying in them are “blocked off.” Families may sit together, 
     otherwise, maintain social distance. 
7] Coffee and treats will not be served. 
8] Although cumbersome, masked attendees are invited to sing, 
     if so desired. If unmasked, please do not sing. Only the praise 
    team is permitted to sing unmasked while distanced from 
    attendees. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Remember in Prayer! 

Our missionaries: Brian and Beth Bruxvoort, Mike and Amber De Boer, 
and the P’s (name withheld). 

 
No longer able to attend worship at Holland Church: Virginia DeBoer at 
The Knolls Senior Living, Henrietta Liesveld and Evelyn Essink at Haven 
Manor and Barb Sears at Lakeview in Firth, and Art Kuhr. 
 

Pastoral Search Team 

 

Keep in Touch! 

Did you miss worship or want to listen again? CD copies of the worship 
services can be borrowed at the Information Desk. 

You can access both the bulletin and newsletter from our website. Go to 
www.thehollandchurch.org and click on “News.”  

 

 

Contact information for Pastor Randy: 

rablumer@msn.com     402-990-4817     Church phone: 402-792-2004 

 

mailto:rablumer@msn.com

